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Please take a look at our current attendance statistics to compare to your child’s attendance so far

this year.We have set ourselves a target of 97% across the whole school and currently we are close to

this as September comes to an end. Please support the school to achieve our aims by:

● Ensuring your child comes into every day where they aremedically well enough - see guidance

● Avoiding bookingmedical appointments during school time

● Avoiding booking any term time holidays

There are 195 days in a school year. This leaves 165 days for appointments and holidays.

Please look out for our new 100%Club attendance initiative which will be launched in the coming

weeks. This will work on the premise of students achieving 100% in a givenweek in order to be

entered into our prize draw.We hope this reward for great weekly attendance will be appreciated by

our students - more to come on this in the next newsletter.

High Attendance. Excellent Achievement. Positive Wellbeing

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

